
KEYHAM BARTON CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
RENOWN STREET, KEYHAM, PLYMOUTH. PL2 2DE Tel: 01752 567684 Fax: 01752 605217

Email: admin@keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.uk
Website: www.keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.uk           Miss R Riley, Head Teacher

Newsletter no 4:     Friday 30th September 2022

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear School Family,

Keyham News
Plymouth CAST Creation Assembly

We began our week with a beautiful shared
Liturgy with the 34 schools in our CAST
Trust where we reflected on Creation. It
was wonderful for the children to see how
many schools they are connected to across
Devon, Dorset and Cornwall.

Every child has been given an Alpine
Strawberry seed to plant in our plant bays
and to think about their hopes and dreams
for the year as they plant them.

We’re also ensuring the principles of
Laudato Si are trickled through everyday by
caring for our common home. Recycle,
Reduce and Reuse are becoming part of
our school ethos and every class has an
Eco Warrior to uphold these.

Our New Outdoor Games’ Tables!
We’re very excited to share the new
Games’ tables in our quiet outdoor play
area! This is designed to give children a
quiet space to read or relax during their
break times.

Liturgy and Worship

Faith Grows
In this week’s Gospel, Jesus teaches us
about faith. He describes faith as being as
small as a mustard seed. The mustard seed
is a tiny seed that grows into a huge tree
and people would have been familiar with
how big it became from tiny origins. Jesus
says faith is like this: if we have but a little
faith in God, we can move mountains.

Faith in Action
October 4th is the Feast Day of St

Francis of Assisi. He is the patron saint
of the environment and animals. He lived
very simply. This week. Let’s try and look

after our environment. If you see litter,
pick it up. Look for opportunities to

Reduce, Recycle, Reuse.
VALUE:       Peace
VIRTUE:      Faith

Harvest Mass
On Wednesday at 10am, we will have our
Harvest Mass in Holy Redeemer Church,
next to the school. All families are
welcome!

We ask that, if families can, children bring
in an item to  donate for the Harvest Mass.
It could be a can, dried pasta, tinned goods
- anything you can spare - and we will
donate these to the local food bank.

CAFOD Fast Day

On Friday 7th October it is CAFOD Fast
Day. Every year we do something to raise
money for children and families overseas.
This Friday, we will have a mufti day.
Everyone is invited to wear bright colours
and donate £1 or whatever they can. We
will send this money to support with
building communities and resources
overseas for those living in poverty.

URGENT PARKING REMINDER
Please can we ask all our parents to park
sensibly and safely when collecting and

dropping off their children.  Parking illegally
can be very dangerous for our community
when trying to cross the road. Please keep

the pavement clear.
Please do not park on the yellow

hazards at any time. You will be asked to
move and you risk a £70.00 instant fine if

it is reported.
The hazards are there to ensure children
can see clearly to cross the road and to
give space either side of the crossing.
However much of a hurry you are in,

stopping and dropping on the hazard area
or in the middle of the road puts your
children’s lives at risk and we have an
obligation to report repeat offenders.

Please park and walk your child into the
playground and wait until their adult is
present. We are responsible for your

children from 8:45am. If you find getting
children in and then getting to work in the
morning tricky, then our Breakfast Club
runs from 7:30am daily. Speak to Miss

RIley or the office about accessing this if it
would help.

PARENTAL CONSENT FORMS
Please complete the parental consent

forms that have been sent to you.  These
forms are extremely important and

without your consent your child may
miss out on education visits etc.

Don’t forget to download the eSchools
App; for more information, please

contact the KB Office Team.

FREE SCHOOL MEALS
If your circumstances have changed,

you may now be entitled to
Free School Meals.

Now is the time to apply as it ensures a
healthy hot meal that is free for your

child, every school day, not just when
they are in the younger classes.

If your child is in EYFS, Y1 or Y2, then
we strongly encourage you to talk to us
and click on the link below to apply for a

Free School Meal. For every child who
does, the School receives Pupil Premium

Funding to the value of £1385.00 per
child for this Academic Year which helps

funding of the School.
Please apply if you may be entitled.

https://new.plymouth.gov.uk/free-school
-meals-0

A faith community, gathered together to learn, with love and respect for each other.
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This Week’s Achievers
Courage EYFS - Hari for working really
hard in his assessments this week. Well
done!
Kindness Year 1 - Kobie has been
impressing us with his arithmetic ability and
mathematical understanding. Well done!
Compassion Year 2 -Holly can write
brilliant list sentences using three
adjectives to describe a noun.
Peace 3/4 - Ethan for making positive
choices that have enabled him to learn and
focus better.
Integrity 4/5 - Joanna for her superb effort
in Maths this week. She has worked really
hard to learn how to round numbers up to
one million.
Justice 6 - Patrick C always has such a
wonderful attitude towards learning and is
always trying his best, even with subjects
he finds challenging.

Justice Ethan T

Integrity Oliver M

Peace Rhys

An amazing total of 174 books were read
in KS2 this week, with Peace Class
reading the most with 69 books.

Justice All of Justice!

Integrity Brooke

Peace Evan

Compassion Oliver A

Kindness Cori

Courage Logan

HERE EVERYDAY, READY ON TIME

The class with the highest
attendance this week was:

Class EYFS Courage
Well done!

HOUSEPOINTS
This week’s winners are

Buckfast!

TOP DOJO WINNERS THIS WEEK
Courage: Ebubechi & Ollie
Kindness: Kobie & Ava
Compassion: Oliver A
Peace: Emmet
Integrity: Aaron
Justice: Oscar

Top Table
Mrs Allen had the privilege of lunch with
these stars on Friday who have shown

exceptional manners and used their cutlery
during lunchtimes!

EYFS – Molly & Hari
Year 1- Isabella & Bradley

Year 2 – Georgia- Mae & Vladimir
Year 3-4 - Emmett & Max
Year 4/5 – Jess & Evelyn
Year 6 – Ada & Ethan T

Top Online Learners

Kindness Alexia

Compassion Daisy and Vladimir

Times Table Rockstars

Justice Riley

Integrity Michael

Peace Isla

Justice Ada

Integrity Oliver M

Peace Drake

Compassion Daisy

Kindness Phoebe

3rd - 7th
Oct

Cycle to School Week with
Sustrans

5th Oct Harvest Mass

6th Oct CENSUS DAY - All lunches
taken are counted, please
encourage your child to
have a yummy school

dinner.

7th Oct CAFOD Fast Day Mufti
BRIGHTEN UP!

11th Oct Meet the Teaching Team
Parent/Teacher Meet

24th-28th
Oct

HALF TERM WEEK

31st Oct STAFF TRAINING DAY
SCHOOL CLOSED

1st Nov Year 6 Visit The Box - British
Art Show 9 project

2nd Nov Flu Vaccination Whole
School

3rd Nov Year 6 Visit the Karst
Gallery - British Art Show 9

project

10th Nov Year 6 Artist in School
British Art Show 9 project

19th Dec
- 3rd Jan

CHRISTMAS BREAK

16th Jan -
20 Jan

Year 6 Residential
Farms for City Children

Exeter

Clubs for this term

A faith community, gathered together to learn, with love and respect for each other.
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OUR KEYHAM COMMUNITY

PTFA Newsletter
Just a quick hello and welcome to all
parents. My name is Jill and I am the

chair of the Parents, Teachers, Friends
of the church and school Association

or PTFA for short. As a PTFA, we
organise events throughout the year,

depending on the support we get.
These events raise money for our

school children to help pay towards
materials, play equipment and the

funding of coaches so that the children
can have offsite activities at affordable

costs for the parents.

We are already planning to have a
Christmas fair. This is a big event for
us and takes a lot of planning and
preparing. If anyone has any
new/unused gift sets, toys, gifts or
bric-a-brac that you would like to
donate, please drop them into the
office. It would be much appreciated to
have some new members to help
organise these events. Without help, it
is impossible to run any events that
create funding for our children. I am
aware that everyone has busy lives
and can’t commit to coming to
meetings,so even if you would be able
to help at events, that would be
extremely helpful. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me if you have any ideas for
events, or any help you can provide.
jstuckey@keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.
uk

Thank you for taking the time to read
this and I look forward to hearing from

or meeting you soon.
Jill Stuckey

Plymouth Argyle Community Trust

Dear Parent/Guardian

Plymouth Argyle Football in the
Community Trust is delighted to

possibly be holding an Inset Day at
Keyham Barton on 31.10.22 during

the staff training day (8:45am – 3pm,
costing £16 per day) for children

from years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, and 6. These
days will be offered as a

Multi-Sports Day with the following
schedule planned:

Registration – 8:45am-9am

Welcome activities/warm ups –
9am-10am

10am-12pm – Multi-Sports activities
(Football, Handball, Dodgeball,

Multi-Sports)

12pm-1pm – Lunch

1pm-2:50pm – Tournaments/fun
games

2:40pm - Presentation & Collection
from 3pm.

Numbers for the day are limited. If
you would like your child to take part
then please complete the attached
application form and return to the
school office with payment, in the

form of cash/cheque (made payable
to Plymouth Argyle Football in the
Community Trust) by October 18th

2019 latest. It is imperative that
payment and a completed

application from is received prior to
commencement of course or your
child will not be included on the

register for the session and will be
unable to take part.

All of children who attend the course
must have a parent/guardian sign

them out after each session,
coaches will not let children leave

the premises unless a signature has
been obtained, so please expect a

telephone call if you have not signed
for your child.

Children will need to bring with them
trainers, lots of fluids and lunch for

the day.

Our coaches are CRB checked, hold
a UEFA coaching qualification and

have Emergency First Aid Training. If
you have any questions or queries,

please do not hesitate to contact me
at the ground on 01752 562561 Ex 4

or E-mail:
stewart.walbridge@pafc.co.uk.

I look forward to seeing your child
on the course.

Kind Regards

Stew Walbridge

Plymouth Argyle Community Trust

Plymouth & South Devon Regional
Manager

Co-op Local Community Fund

ONLY FOUR WEEKS LEFT OF FUND
RAISING

RAISED SO FAR - £1106.34
Please help us make a difference for

your community and our school!
Please add our school as your cause:
https://membership.coop.co.uk/cause

s/64540 To collect rewards and
contribute to

our School, members must swipe or
scan their membership card when they

shop.

Please support us!

Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Riley and the Keyham Barton Team

A faith community, gathered together to learn, with love and respect for each other.
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